## **CSC Elections Letter**

University Park Elementary 2015-2016



Dear CSC Representative,

Every school within the Denver Public School District has a Collaborative School Committee (CSC) in place. The CSC brings together staff, parents, students, and community members to create and implement a plan to promote high achievement within the school.

Being a part of the CSC is an exciting opportunity to be involved in our school community, not to mention to participate in the education of all our students. Our school is working towards some great goals and we believe that by working together, we can achieve them!

This year we have 4 openings on our CSC, 2 teacher and 2 parent/guardian. We meet once a month and ask that CSC members participate in the meetings and commit to being a member for two years, or one year where it applies.

If you are interested in your name being placed on the ballot for one of the parent representative openings, please fill out the nomination form included in this letter and return it to the main office by Thursday, April 28<sup>th</sup>.

If you would like more information concerning the CSC before making a decision, please feel free to contact Grant Varveris at grant\_varveris@dpsk12.org or speak with a current CSC representative. We will be happy to answer any questions you may have.

We encourage you to participate in this great work.

Thank you,

Grant Varveris
University Park Elementary

## **CSC Nomination Form**

2015-2016

## Denver Public School University Park Elementary



## Nomination Form for CSC, Parent/Guardian Representative:

This is a great opportunity for us to further participate in the education of our young people. **Please return this nomination form to the office by Thursday, April 28**th. Together we can promote a new world of education for the next generation.

0	I would like to nominate	
0	Self	
0	Another	
Name_		Phone Number
Please	state briefly why you are (or your nominee is) the best of	andidate to be on the CSC team.
	know about you (or your nominee). Please provide us a le can include next to your name (or their name) on the b	
	e to attend all monthly meetings. I also understand that tonths of February- April.	he frequency of these meetings may increase during
Nomin	ee's Signature	Date
<u>Timelii</u>	<u>ne</u>	

Thursday, April 28th: Nomination Forms due to Main Office